
KQNV, 89.9, FALLON, NV TEMPORARY DISCONTINUANCE OF OPERATIONS

     KQNV, 89.9, Fallon, NV was forced to temporarily discontinue operations on 4/24/2024 because of 
a necessary change of location.  It is anticipated that the station will return to air as soon as a 
concurrent engineering STA is approved by the FCC. 


